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Clarksville School Board 

Meeting Minutes 

Date 10/11/2021 

Time 5:30 p.m. 

Location Pittsburg School library computer lab 

Chairperson Michel Dionne 

Attendance 

Attendance Legend:   P – Present   A – Absent   E - Excused 

School Board Members Principal SAU Members 

P Michel Dionne P Erin Blanchard   Elaine Sherry P Debra Taylor 

P Heather Mitchell     P Cheryl Covill  

Public in Attendance:     

               

Roll Call:  The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm by Chairman, Michel Dionne. 

 

Agenda Adjustments: None 

 

Hearing of the Public: None 

 

Reading of the Minutes:   

M. Dionne / E. Blanchard:  Motion to approve the minutes of September 13, 2021 as written. 

VOTE:  MOTION CARRIES 

 

Special Reports:  None 

 

School Administrators Report:  Elaine Sherry 

• was discussed at the Pittsburg board meeting 

 

Superintendent’s Report:  Debra Taylor 

• was discussed at the Pittsburg board meeting 

 

Business Administrator:  Cheryl Covill 

              was discussed at the Pittsburg board meeting 

 

Unfinished Business:    

• School District Auditor 

o Michel will check with a Clarksville resident 

• Heather Mitchell expressed her Best Wishes to  Cheryl Covill for all her years of service and on her 

retirement. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Connecticut River Collaborative Committee update: 

o The subcommittee will be meeting this week to discuss the report they have drafted to replace the prior 

financial reports issued. After review by the subcommittee, the full committee will meet. 

 
Information:  

M. Dionne updated the board on the Trust Fund Account. 
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Other Business: 

 

Meeting Reminders: 

• Clarksville School Board Meeting:  Monday, November 8, 2021 @ 5:30 pm – Pittsburg School library 

computer lab 

• SAU #7 School board Meeting:  Wednesday, November 10, 2021 @ 6:00 pm – CAES cafeteria 

 

Adjournment: 

 

M. Dionne / H. Mitchell:  Motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:52 pm. 

VOTE:  MOTION CARRIES 

 

    

          Respectfully Submitted, 

          Debra J. Taylor 

          Superintendent 

 

 

 

Adopted 11/08/2021 

  


